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August 2023
The Success Foundation Newsletter
The Success Foundation is proud to partner with District 6 Nutrition Services to bring school food pantries to all District
6 Schools! Nine pantries are currently operating and 24 more will be installed over the next two years. We'd like to give
special thanks to The Weld Trust for providing grant funds for the equipment (refrigerators, freezers, shelving, carts) for 32
of the 33 pantries that will be installed. For the City Network has also generously adopted one site, funding equipment and
providing on-going support.

Nutrition Services Specialist, Liz Stockham, is teaming up with family advocates in each building to create beautiful spaces
for families to use as a temporary food resource. The Success Foundation will continue to work to raise funds to sustain all
pantries and recently had several downtown businesses give over $4,500 to ensure our nine existing pantries were fully
stocked for the start of the 2023-24 school year. We are also very excited that there is now equipment in place that will allow
our school kitchens to package, store, and distribute food that has otherwise gone to waste.

When kids have access to healthy meals every day, they feel better, perform better, and have few behavioral and health
problems. We are so grateful to our community for partnering with us on this important project for our students!

CLICKHERE! CLICK HERE!

Project Update: Career and Technical Education Center

Thank you to our sponsors!
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https://www.d6successfoundation.org/food4success
https://www.d6successfoundation.org/news

